



MEMORANDUM

To:

Edward T. Foote II, President

From:

Chair, Faculty Senate

Date:

31 August 2000

Subject: Faculty Senate Legislation #2000-02(D) - Increases in Medical Benefits

The Faculty Senate, at its 31 August 2000 meeting, voted unanimously to recommend that any increase in the total costs for our medical benefits should not result in employees paying a larger fraction of these costs than they now contribute.

This legislation is now forwarded to you for your consideration.

Luis Glaser, Provost

E:U. egishatio n'00002(D). Increases in Medical Benefits doc